From: Carson, Alexander R. <acarso@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 10:45 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Phillip, Laurie <Iphill@milwaukee.gov>; Schanning, Mary <Mary.Schanning@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: RE: #241341 - Pedestrian Mall

Understood. Then the ordinance is not legal and enforceable and | recommend it be sent back to PWC
with a class 1 notice timely published before the hearing.

| do still need to make edits to the ordinance however to bring it in compliance with s. 62.71, which
governs pedestrian malls in first class cities specifically.

Would you like those edits prior to it being sent back? | should be able to get them completed fairly
quickly.

Alex Carson | Assistant City Attorney | City Attorney's Office
841 N. Broadway - Suite 716 | Milwaukee, WI 53202 | Direct line: 414.286.8409 | Email:
acarso@milwaukee.gov




